
VE and VJ Day 75th Anniversary Peace Tree in Newent 
 
The Newent and District Branch of The Royal British Legion in Partnership with 
Newent Town Council planted a Peace tree by Newent Lake to commemorate VE 
Day and VJ Day 75th Anniversary. 
 
Due to the on-going pandemic, they were unable to hold the planned 
commemoration service However, 2 small, socially distanced outdoor events did 
take place. Once the pandemic has subsided and Government Restrictions allow our 
Branch Padre will be conducting a service and blessing to mark the planting of this 
tree.  
 
 

  
 


